
NOTICE OF TRUTH IN TAXATION HEARING 

December 10, 2024, 6:45 PM 
  

NOTICE is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Birchwood 
Village is conducting its Truth in Taxation Hearing on December 10, 
2024 at 6:45PM to finalize the 2025 budget.  

The public hearing will be conducted via the regular December 2024 
City Council meeting set to begin at 6:45pm on Tuesday, December 
10th, 2024. A copy of the preliminary budget is available on the City’s 
website, or by contacting the City Administrator at 651-426-3403 to 
request a physical copy.   


